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Scalia, Melissa@CALFIRE

From: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 10:23 PM
To: Doug Aumack; Scalia, Melissa@CALFIRE; Petras, Ginny@CALFIRE
Cc: Manu Koenig; Armstrong, Nate@CALFIRE; Becky Steinbruner
Subject: Dusting Off the CWPP and Other Thoughtful Information

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution. 

Dear County Fire Advisory Commission, 
I would like to share this information as a thoughtful guide for what your Commission can use to base possible future 
recommendations to the Board of Supervisors for fire adaptive planning in Santa Cruz County.   
https://fireadaptednetwork.org/dusting-off-that-cwpp/  
 
As this site clearly describes, having a Plan is only as good as the actions made to implement it.  
 
 I searched for the Santa Cruz County CWPP and found a description of the document on the Santa Cruz County 
FireSafe Council website: 
https://www.firesafesantacruz.org/community-wildfire-protection-plan 
 
The link to the Draft 2018 CWPP goes to the County Fire Dept. website, but there is no information about the CWPP 
there: http://santacruzcountyfire.com/resource_mgmt/cwpp/2018_cwpp_update_final_v2_reduced.pdf 
 
Can you please include the CWPP on the Santa Cruz County Fire Dept. website? 
 
I look forward to the AP Triton Consultant work on the Santa Cruz County Fire Master Plan.  I hope that your Commission 
will take an active role in making and prioritizing recommendations for actions to implement it. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Steinbruner 
 
 


